

De Soto Unified School District 232

Mill Creek Middle School 8001 Mize Blvd.

Lenexa, Kansas 66227

Phone: (913) 667-3512 Fax: (913) 422-9229 Web: www.usd232.org

Dear Parents of Car Riders,

For the safety of all of our students, we are asking that you follow the following procedures when dropping off and picking up your child or children from Mill Creek Middle School.

Dropping off: Please follow the route on the map. If you are in front, please pull up as far as you can to drop off. Once your child has been dropped off, please exit the loop as shown on the map. If you are planning on coming in the school building with your child or children, please park in the parking lot and walk across the painted cross walk. Do not double park in the lane. *Please do not park between the cones.

Picking up after school: Please follow the route on the map. If you are in front, please pull up as far as you can to pick up. Please DO NOT double park on the left side of the lane. If you wait patiently, the cars in front of you will pull off. Most of our students are picked up no later than 3:15PM. We encourage you not to park in the parking lot and wait for your child to come to you. If you want to park in the parking lot, your child will need to cross at the crosswalk with the approval of crossing guard (staff member). Please remind your students to look around while walking in the parking lot. *Please do not park between the cones.

To protect our students from an accident occurring, we will require students/parents to follow the parking lot procedures.

Our district has also displayed signs in the car loop that reminds parents of not using their cell phones while in the loop to help avoid accidents from occurring. We would appreciate your assistance with this as well.

